
Project Management Model for IPFS



The Model and The Mechanics

The Model
“What is it?”

The Mechanics
“How does it work?”



The Model and The Mechanics

The Mechanics
“How does it work?”

How information is displayed
How status is signaled

How information moves
Who does what and when

It’s the machinery of a process



The Model and The Mechanics

The Model
“What is it?”

What steps are there
How often things are done

Who is responsible for what part
What are the expectations and outputs of each step

It’s the definition of a process



The Model and The Mechanics

The Model
“What is it?”

Boils down to

Description of how we turn ideas into value for our users

Description of what information we need to generate and track



Part 1 - The Model



??

Turning ideas into value

Ideas

Profit?



Process

Turning ideas into value

Ideas

Release



Process

Release delivers the value to the users

Ideas

Release Value



Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

The Steps

Ideas

Release

Goals



Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

The Steps as pipelines

Ideas

Release

Goals

Product Management Pipeline

Software Development PipelineProject Management Pipeline



Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

Frequency of work

Ideas

Quarterly Weekly

Daily

Release

Goals



Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

What are the steps?

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

Goals



Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

What are the steps?

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

Goals



Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

What are the steps?

List all goals, tasks, efforts, 
bugs, new features, etc. for 
the project.

Prioritize items 
top-to-bottom, items to be 
worked on next at the top.

Each item should signal its 
status, type and other 
important meta information.

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

Goals



go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

The Organization has several projects

Projects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

List all goals, tasks, efforts, 
bugs, new features, etc. for 
the project.

Prioritize items 
top-to-bottom, items to be 
worked on next at the top.

Each item should signal its 
status, type and other 
important meta information.

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

Goals



Project Lead

Project Lead

Project Lead

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

Each project has a lead

Projects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

List all goals, tasks, efforts, 
bugs, new features, etc. for 
the project.

Prioritize items 
top-to-bottom, items to be 
worked on next at the top.

Each item should signal its 
status, type and other 
important meta information.

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

Goals



Project Lead

Project Lead

Project Lead

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

Project Leads work across the process

Projects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

List all goals, tasks, efforts, 
bugs, new features, etc. for 
the project.

Prioritize items 
top-to-bottom, items to be 
worked on next at the top.

Each item should signal its 
status, type and other 
important meta information.

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

Goals



Project Manager

Project Lead

Project Lead

Project Lead

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

Project Manager works up from the Backlog level

Projects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

List all goals, tasks, efforts, 
bugs, new features, etc. for 
the project.

Prioritize items 
top-to-bottom, items to be 
worked on next at the top.

Each item should signal its 
status, type and other 
important meta information.

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

Goals



go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

Each project has a set of Milestones

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

List all goals, tasks, efforts, 
bugs, new features, etc. for 
the project.

Prioritize items 
top-to-bottom, items to be 
worked on next at the top.

Each item should signal its 
status, type and other 
important meta information.

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

Goals



Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

Milestones are a set of Goals

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

List all goals, tasks, efforts, 
bugs, new features, etc. for 
the project.

Prioritize items 
top-to-bottom, items to be 
worked on next at the top.

Each item should signal its 
status, type and other 
important meta information.

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

Goals



Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

Goals are a set of Tasks

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

List all goals, tasks, efforts, 
bugs, new features, etc. for 
the project.

Prioritize items 
top-to-bottom, items to be 
worked on next at the top.

Each item should signal its 
status, type and other 
important meta information.

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

Goals

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR



Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

In order to complete a Goal, one or more Tasks have to be completed

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

List all goals, tasks, efforts, 
bugs, new features, etc. for 
the project.

Prioritize items 
top-to-bottom, items to be 
worked on next at the top.

Each item should signal its 
status, type and other 
important meta information.

Identify project’s / company’s 
needs and main efforts.

Commit to efforts and goals.

Produce a high level overview 
of a roadmap.

List all high level efforts per 
project / product.

Identify and list key 
milestones.

Identify and list goals and 
tasks connected to each key 
milestone.

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR

Goals



Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

Tasks get pulled through a pipeline

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

The Development Pipeline

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR

Goals



Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

As Tasks get completed, releases are made

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

Release Value

The Development Pipeline

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR

Goals



Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

How the pipeline works is described with the mechanics

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

Release Value

The Mechanics 

Part

The Development Pipeline

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR

Goals



Board

Roadmap

Milestones

Backlog
go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

The Model and Github

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR

Goals



In Github, create a Milestone for each project milestone in the 
roadmap.

“Q3 M1 - Fix Orbit” 
    → “Fix Orbit”

“Q3 M2 - uPort Integration” 
    → “Integrate Orbit with uPort”

Roadmap

Milestones

go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

The Model and Github

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR

Goals



In Github, break down each milestone into individual goals or 
tasks, attach issues reported by the community to milestones.

“Q3 M1 - Fix Orbit” 
    → “Fix Orbit”
              → “Fix directory views”
              → “Fix file previews”

Roadmap

Milestones

Backlog
go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

The Model and Github

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR

Goals



Roadmap

Milestones

Backlog
go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

The Model and Github

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

In Waffle, create a Board and add every repository of the 
project as a source.

Setup your Board as per the project management mechanics.

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR

Goals



Roadmap

Milestones

Backlog
go-ipfs

js-ipfs

Orbit

The Model and Github

MilestonesProjects

Q-Planning Roadmap Backlog

Goal

Goal

Goal

Goal

IssueBug

Enhancement

FeaturePR

Now we can
- Generate a detailed Roadmap from all goals in all milestones across 

repositories and projects
- See the status on gradually granular levels of detail

- Milestone progress (overview and per project)
- Individual project progress (overall and per milestone)
- Weekly and daily progress (what’s being worked on right now)

Goals



Part 2 - The Mechanics



TODO



Work In Progress


